
 

OFFICIAL

To Whom it May Concern,  

 

Re: Winterbourne Wind Farm SSD-10471 

This is my submission to express my support for the proposed Winterbourne Wind project near the Town of 
Walcha. This project has the potential to not only provide a clean and sustainable source of energy for the region, 
but also to create jobs and stimulate economic growth. 

The Northern Tablelands is an ideal location for a renewable energy project, as it has an abundance of natural 
resources such as wind and solar. These resources, when harnessed and utilised properly, can provide a reliable 
source of energy for the region, without the negative environmental impacts associated with fossil fuels. 

Additionally, the proposed project would create jobs for local residents, both during the construction phase and in 
the operation of the renewable energy facility. This would be a welcome boost to the local economy, particularly in 
the wake of the COVID-19 pandemic. 

Overall, I believe that this renewable energy project would be a positive development for the Northern Tablelands 
and the Town of Walcha. I urge the Department of Planning and Environment to approve this project, and to take 
all necessary steps to ensure its successful implementation. 

Sincerely. 


